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Jamary 22nd, 1934

S. P. Eagleson, Esq 
Secretary-Treasurer, 
National Research Council, 
Ottawa, Ont.

• *

Rear Mr. Eagleson,

I wish to thank you for your letter of the 19th 

of January concerning the Parasitology Committee 

the trouble you have taken to explain the situation.

Yours etneoeely,

and for

Registrar
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